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Firearm dealer licensing is needed in Oregon, which will help keep Oregon safer from 

gun violence through the provisions of this bill. 15 years ago my son, aged 21 at that 

time, was able to drive from Portland to Salem, purchase a handgun, and take his life 

all within a few hours. I strongly support this bill as it contains reasonable steps to 

prevent other families from suffering similar tragedies. 


